TO:		NIEHS Staff
FROM:		2022 CFC Coordinator
SUBJECT:	CFC Participation Rates
Dear Colleagues,
The 2022 Combined Federal Campaign (CFC) was a great success and your generosity allowed us to double our financial goal this year.  However, there has been reduced participation over the past several years and we would like to better understand the reasons for this. 
Please complete the survey (link to be added) and provide your input for the reasons why you choose to participate or not in the CFC.  Your participation is voluntary, and your response is anonymous.  The survey should only take a few minutes to complete and will be available until February XX, 2023.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
